
From: Padric Gleason Gonzales 
Sent: 8/24/2020 at 5:27PM 
 
I'm writing in support of these recommendations from the Coalition for Clean Air, specifically: 
1. Require a minimum percentage of spending to be directed toward low-income frontline 
communities, in other words: spend where residents are hardest hit. 
2. Create green space and urban forestry. Long Beach should dramatically increase its canopy 
cover to help address extreme heat and to promote water capture. Vulnerable communities 
and neighborhoods with high AQI should be prioritized.  
3. Promote zero-emissions transportation. There are not enough electric vehicle charge 
points across the city AND parking for bicycles is awful. No one uses sidewalk bike stands 
because bike theft is rampant. We need secure storage. We need more bike lanes. We need 
fewer cars downtown. 
4. Reduce port emissions by demanding any 710 redevelopment includes a zero-emissions 
dedicated lane AND provide subsidies or market guarantees for zero-emission trucks to be 
used at the port. 
 
Padric Gleason Gonzales 
 


